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15th September 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

After having a chance to meet your child’s teacher this week, I 

hope you now feel informed and prepared to support your 

child’s education this year. If you require any further 

information, please either speak to your class before or after 

school or if it requires more time please arrange a meeting with 

them by contacting the school office 

office@boshamprimary.co.uk . 

To help support the children at Bosham stay safe online I would 

like to make you aware about our E-Safety Advice page that is 

on our school website 
https://www.boshamprimary.co.uk/page/?title=E%2DSafety+Advice&pid=79 . 

There are lots of guides for how to support your child online; such as having respect for others, playing 

games like Minecraft or watching YouTube. To link with our PSHE focus next week (everyone has a right to 

learn) I will be focusing on this area during assembly next week.   

 

Eco Warriors 

Yesterday, Mrs Smith and her Eco team went back to St Wilfrid’s hospice to replenish their bug hotel. They 

also got a chance to investigate who had been staying there before deciding on what to include to best 

suit the insects they found. They did a fantastic job and prepared it to help occupy young visitors to the 

hospice in the upcoming months. Here is the before and after photo of what they achieved. 
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Plea for MDF 

We are looking to make some maths resources for the children out of MDF. If you have any spare MDF boards please drop 

them into the school office. Thank you for your support. 

 

School PSHE Focus for next week – Everyone has a right to learn 
Monday 

• Year 6 Evacuee Day – they will be experiencing the day as if they were evacuees leaving London in WW2. 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

• Year 4 trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace – pupils will experience how it was to be a rich and poor Roman. 

Thursday 

• Non-school uniform day if you bring in a Tombola donation (wine, chocolate, toiletries etc). 

• Year 5 Parents Meeting - CYE 

Friday 

• BSA September Social after school – this is chance to meet the BSA, other parents and members of staff. 

 

Thank you, Mr Richmond 
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Key Dates: 

 

Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 September – Year 5 to CYE 

Wednesday 27 September – Year 4 visit from Paul Ulson 

Thursday 28 September- Year 2 café – details to follow 

Friday 29 September – Year 1 teddy bears picnic – details to follow 

Tuesday 3 October – Bookfest visit – details to follow 

Wednesday 4 October – Flu vaccinations 

Thursday 5 October- Yellow photography in school, individual and siblings (children on roll only) 

Friday 6 October – Harvest Festival – details to follow 

Thursday 12 October – Year 6 WW2 art exhibitions – details to follow 

Thursday 12 October – Year 4 event – details to follow 

Monday 16 October – Year 6 Hindleap parent meeting – 3:15 

Tuesday 17 and Thursday 19 October – parents evening – details to follow 

Monday 23 – Friday 27 October – Half term 
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